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Carol DeSoto

From: Joanne Frederick <Joanne.Frederick@stopmprp.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 4:23 PM
To: Joanne Frederick
Subject: Stop MPRP: Critical Information and Documentation Enclosed
Attachments: Generic Letter to County Officials.pdf; StopMPRP Introduction_V3.pdf

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

Dear Elected OƯicials, 

I am writing to inform you that a comprehensive letter detailing our concerns about the Maryland Piedmont 
Reliability Project (MPRP) has been mailed to your county administration building. This critical matter impacts our 
environment, places an undue financial burden on Maryland ratepayers, and threatens property rights—including 
the integrity of our conserved and preserved lands. 

To facilitate direct communication on this pressing issue, we are also reaching out via email. For your immediate 
review, we have attached the following essential documents: 

 Generic e-copy of letter mailed to all counties 

 Introduction to Stop MPRP, Inc. 

We deeply appreciate your dedicated service to Maryland and your commitment to the communities you 
represent. The MPRP's far-reaching implications aƯect all Marylanders, making your advocacy on this matter 
particularly crucial. 

We welcome the opportunity to discuss this further and provide any additional information you may need to make 
an informed decision about this project. I am happy to answer any questions you may have and can be reached at 
443-789-1382 or by replying to this email. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Joanne Frederick 
President, Board of Directors 
Stop MPRP, Inc.  
443-789-1382 
www.stopmprp.com 
joanne.frederick@stopmprp.org 
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